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October 21, 2022 

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary  

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 

 

RE:     In the Matter of the Althea-Sweetgum 138 kV Transmission Line Project 

           Case No. 22-0857-EL-BTX   

           Proof of Compliance with O.A.C. 4906-3-03 
 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

  

AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. hereby files this proof of compliance with the 

notice requirements set forth in Rules 4906-3-03 of the Ohio Administrative Code for the 

above-referenced project applications: 

 

1. In accordance with O.A.C. 4906-3-03(B)(1), AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

published public notices of the public informational meeting in the Ironton Tribune on 

September 28, 2022. 

 

2. In accordance with O.A.C. 4906-3-03(B)(1), AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

published public notices of the public informational meeting in the Portsmouth Daily 

Times on September 29, 2022. 

 

3. In accordance with O.A.C. 4906-3-03(B)(2), AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

shipped notification letters to property owners and affected tenants on September 21, 

2022, and September 22, 2022, via USS First Class Mail. 

 

  

 Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Hector Garcia-Santana   

Hector Garcia  (0084517) 

Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

 

cc: Jon Pawley 

 

Hector Garcia-Santana 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
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